July 31, 1984

Docket No. 50-329 Docket No. 50-330

Consumers Power Company Midland Nuclear Plant ATTN: Mr. J. A. Mooney Site Manager P. O. Box 1963 Midland, MI 48640

SUBJECT: SOILS SHUTDOWN ACTIVITIES

Dear Mr. Mooney:

The NRC staff has reviewed your letter dated July 26, 1984, requesting the NRC to authorize completion of the soils shutdown activities.

The staff, based on this review, has concluded that the listed activities are necessary tasks to halt the remedial soils work in progress and leave the work in a safe layup condition. This letter, therefore, authorizes CPCo to proceed with the soils shutdown activities listed in the referenced letter.

Sincerely,

"Original signed by R. F. Warnick"

J. J. Harrison, Chief Section 1D, Midland

Enclosure: Ltr dtd 07/26/84

cc w/encl:

See attached distribution list

8408070173 840731 PDR ADOCK 05060329 A PDR

Lahasman 1s

RIII Gardner RIII RFW for Harrison RIII Warnick Northius

IEO //

cc w/encl: DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS) Resident Inspector, RIII The Honorable Charles Bechhoefer, ASLB The Honorable Jerry Harbour, ASLB The Honorable Frederick P. Cowan, ASLB William Paton, ELD Michael Miller Ronald Callen, Michigan Public Service Commission Myron M. Cherry Barbara Stamiris Mary Sinclair Wendell Marshall Colonel Steve J. Gadler (P.E.) Howard Levin (TERA) Billie P. Garde, Government Accountability Project Lynne Bernabei, Government Accountability Project Stone and Webster Michigan, Inc.